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THE LATEST FROM QUEST ENGINEERING

NEW WEBSITE

Our all-new website has just launched! 
We’re excited for you to explore this 
easy-to-use resource combining product 
features, beautiful photography and 
company information. Check it out now!

UPDATE YOUR SHOWROOM

Need a new look in your showroom? Ask 
your Sales Rep about exciting specials 
on showcasing our products. We can 
make it easy for you to display the latest 
offerings from Quest.  

TRAINING

Tours of our plant are available this fall on November 2, 16 & 30 as well as December 14. This is a great way to 
better understand how Quest separates itself from the competition through systems integration and the latest 
technological advancements. Contact your Quest Sales Rep to book a date before the snow starts to fly.

SUBMIT YOUR PHOTOS

We are always looking for new photos for our literature and new website. Please send photos of your completed 
installations. We would love to see the creative ways our products are being put to use!

If there is anything else we can do for you at this time, or if you wish to express any comments or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me directly at: chris@questcabinets.com or call 262-334-4949 Ext 4499.

Sincerely,

Chris Lefeber
President/CEO

LEAD TIME FOR LINEARITY - 3½ WEEKS!

http://www.questcabinets.com/

